
All Saints Church Witley 
 
 
Team Priest: The Reverend Ann Fraser 
Tel: 01483 417190 
revann@allsaintswitley.org.uk 

 

 
 

Our vision is for All Saints to be the beating heart of a community filled with the love of God and for God. 
 

2nd June – Corpus Christi. 

COLLECT: Lord Jesus Christ, we thank you that in this wonderful sacrament you have given us the memorial of your passion: 
grant us so to reverence the sacred mysteries of your body and blood that we may know within ourselves and show forth in 
our lives the fruits of your redemption; for you are alive and reign with the Father in the unity of the Holy Spirit. One God, now 
and for ever. Amen. 

   
 

 

 

Please pray for: 
From the Diocesan Cycle of Prayer: The parish of St. Mark’s Bordon. Their support for the Kettle's On mental health and 
wellbeing project. Their Local Ecumenical Partnership with the Methodist Church and the United Reformed Church. 
 
From the Anglican Cycle of Prayer: Iglesia Anglicana de la Region Central de America. 
 
All Scout and Guide groups that meet in the Jubilee Hall. Those who live in Church Lane. 
 

Nick Boughton and Charly Capon who are to be married here on Saturday.  
 

The Church Office Tel: 01428 681872 
email: office@allsaintswitley.org.uk 
website: www.allsaintswitley.org.uk 

   Facebook: www.facebook.com/allsaintswitley 

Godalming Foodbank: 
Urgent items at the moment are: baby wipes, biscuits, cooking oil, instant mash, squash, sugar and tins of carrots, corned beef, 
hot dogs, meatballs, peas, spaghetti and sweetcorn. 

 

NEXT WEEK: Sunday 9th June 
Preaching: Revd Ann Fraser 

Readers: Iain Nisbet and Richard Bacon 
Intercessor: Elizabeth Gibbs 

 

Leavers Bibles for Witley Infants School: 
We traditionally give every child their own Bible in a version they can easily read to mark their time at the church school. 
This is always very much appreciated. There are 30 leavers this year and the Bibles cost £9.50 each. Any donations are 
welcome. 
   

 

Concert in Church - Thursday 27th June: 
At 7.00pm, a concert by musicians of St Catherine's School, Bramley (choir, organ, instrumentalists). Admission free. Retiring 
collection in aid of the church. 

 

Free Piano Recital - King Edward’s School: 
On Tuesday 4th June at 5.30pm, a 45 minute concert featuring music by Schubert, Warlock and Ravel by Ian Richardson (Head 
of Keyboard, KES) and Matt Jelf (Director of Music at Cumnor House). Book at  
https://www.trybooking.com/uk/events/landing/61429 
 

Dates for your diary 
8th June 
16th June 
27th June 

Green Gym 8.30am 
Sing Hosanna 11.30am 
Concert 7.00pm. See above. 

 

News from Child of Hope: 
Please pray for the children as they return to school after the holidays. Most of them were with their families - some 
exposed to the dangers of drugs, alcohol or harm, so we pray that they all settle back quickly into the safe environment of 
their Christian school. Anyone who is interested in sponsoring a child please see Elizabeth. 
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